
Fr. Paul Taylor PP V.F.  01 4976252 
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
Office hours  Monday to Friday 9am to 2pm 
Tel (01) 4967449  
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
The parish Child Safeguarding and Protection 
representatives may be contacted through 
the parish office.  
The Chair of the Parish Pastoral Council and 
the Chair of the Parish Finance Committee 
may be contacted through the parish office.  

Mass Times in Church of the Holy Name 

 Tuesday and Thursday 10.00am 

 Saturday 5.30pm Family Mass 

 Sunday 9.30am (as Gaeilge), 11.00am  

 Holy Days 10.00am 

 First Friday of each month 10.00am 

All our Masses are streamed on the parish 
webcam. 

Please use https://beechwoodparish.com/
webcam/ to access Beechwood webcam link.  

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
on Tuesdays from 10.30am to 11.30am 
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Tap and Go machines :  

There is a  Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church to allow you to contribute to the par-
ish. Donations made using this machine remain 
in the parish.  

The other Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church is  to support the priests of the dio-
cese and the Share diocesan services.    

Thank you for your ongoing generous support.  

Parish partnership working together— 

 Beechwood Avenue 

 Rathgar 

 Rathmines 

 Harold’s Cross 

 Mount Argus 

Parish Partership Camino 

Our parish partnership Camino concludes with a 

visit to the Church of the Three Patrons, Rathgar 

this Sunday 23rd June at 2.30pm. You are all very 

welcome to meet Fr Andrew and enjoy a tour of the 

church and refreshments.   

Prayer for the end of the school year 

 

At the end of this school year we give thanks to God: 

For all the teaching and learning that has taken place 

in our school, both in and out of the classroom; 

For the talents and gifts that have been shared and 

the challenges that have been faced;  

For the burdens that have been lifted and the hurts 

that have been healed;  

For the respect and care that has been given;  

For the faith that has been lived in our daily struggles, 

for the hope that has lifted our hearts on the dark 

days and for the love that has kept us going. 

We give thanks for the friendships that have just be-

gun and for those that have grown.  

We give thanks for the community that we are, and 

we ask you Lord to bless our families as we take our 

holidays, may our time together leave us with memo-

ries to cherish. Pour out your love on us that we may 

return renewed and refreshed to continue our journey 

together .  

We make this prayer through Christ our Lord. Amen 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the 

staff and parents in Scoil Bhride, Lios na nOg and 

Sandford Parish National School for all your support 

over the last school year. Your enthusiasm and work 

with all of the children is much appreciated. We hope 

you all enjoy a very well earned summer break!  



Mass intentions this week 

 
Saturday 22nd 
5.30pm Pauline Foy (A) 
               Martin McManamon (RD) 
Sunday 23rd 
9.30am Special Intention  
11.00am Laina Murphy (RD) 
                 Ruairi Lannen (5th A) 
Monday 24th 
11.00am Requiem Mass for the late Sr. Helen King 
Tuesday 25th 
10.00am Mrs Mai Gannon (RD) 
Thursday 27th 
10.00am 
Saturday 29th 
5.30pm Bridie Bushe (4th A) 
Sunday 30th 
9.30am 
11.00am Pat Buckley (3rd A) 
 
We ask for your prayers for the repose of the soul of 
the late Marie Corley whose funeral took place here 
this week.  
We also ask you to pray for the repose of the soul of 
the late Sr. Helen King whose funeral will take here 
this Monday 24th June at 11.00am. 
May they rest in peace. We offer our sympathy to 
their bereaved families.  
 
Mass cards are available in the parish office and sac-
risty. An offering is received with gratitude and is an-
other means of supporting your local clergy. If you 
make an offering for Mass online, please contact the 
office with your intention. 
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Thank you to everyone who joined us for our 
2nd parish summer party last Saturday evening. 
It was most enjoyable!  

A special thank you to Iseult who talked to us 
about the church gardens and a special thank 
you also to the Parish Pastoral Council who ar-
ranged it all!   

If you are interested in volunteering to help in 
the church gardens please contact the office.  

Thought for the day  

While it is not comfortable, to be in crisis is prob-
ably the natural state of the Christian project. 
Even in Jesus’ day: “Woe to you when all speak 
well of you, for that is what their ancestors did 
to the false prophets. (Luke 6:26) Likewise, quite 
early on, the story of the storm at sea was read 
as a kind of allegory, representing the (later) 
church undergoing trials. The natural feeling of 
being abandoned is captured in the raw emotion 
of Mark’s account. Mark also tells us where to 
seek help: Who then is this? Like the disciples, 
we have no full understanding of Jesus and yet, 
like them, to him we turn.  

 

Lord, the sea is so wide and my boat is so small. 
Be with me.  

Breton fisherman’s prayer  

Please scan the QR Code to 

contribute to 1st and Share 

collection. 

Your contribution will be 

split 60% to 1st Collection 

(for support of diocesan 

and parish clergy) and 40% 

to Share for the support of 

developing parishes. 

 

                                                       Thank you for your support.  

The annual Blessing of Graves in Glasnevin Cem-

etery will take place on Sunday 30th June at 

3.00pm.   

We pray for all our faithful departed. May per-

petual light shine upon them and may they rest 

in peace.  

Summer Dues 2024 

Summer Dues envelopes are available at the 
back of the church. You may also make an offer-
ing online using the Donate facility on our par-
ish website. This initiative is very important for 
the ongoing support of parish and diocesan cler-
gy and your generosity is  very much appreciat-
ed. 

Copies of Archbishop Farrell’s letter to parish-
ioners about Summer Dues are also available at 
the back of church. 


